
Project Update: September 2008 
 

I have started with the conservation awareness part of my project. A detailed meeting was 
held on 5th September 2008 to NGO Environment Health and Energy for Development 
(EHED) and other community organisations for project implementation. 

An awareness session has been delivered to primary school Rawta on 12th September. The 
village situated north to the Salkhla game reserve. School as enrolment of students aged 5 to 
12 years. A session was arranged to convey the importance of wildlife, especially musk deer 
in the environment. 

 


